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5%

PAY RISE AND IMPROVED 

JOB SECURITY

The PSA has been continuing the fight to maintain and improve your conditions of 
employment and salaries in the RMS.

After consultation with members, the PSA has secured a new two-year salaries and 
conditions award which applies from 1 July 2017 and includes two 2.5% increases. 

The first 2.5% pay rise will be paid in the first full pay period on or after 1 July 2017 
and the second from the first full pay period on or after 1 July 2018.

The first pay rise will be paid in August 2017.

Members who retire or are made redundant and leave the service after the first 
full pay period after 1 July 2017 will also be entitled to the increase. If you have not 
received your pay rise by the end of August, please contact the PSA.

Who would fight for you if not the PSA?

The strength and effectiveness of 
the union depends on you and your 
colleagues.
The more people who join the PSA, the 
stronger our voice on important matters 
in your workplace. Join the fight for 
better pay and conditions.
Visit www.psa.asn.au and  
JOIN THE PSA TODAY!

PSA WINS




